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COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS –
CEMIG 

LISTED COMPANY  –  CNPJ 17.155.730/0001-64  –  NIRE 31300040127 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MATERIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cemig D appeals Aneel infringement notice  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Cemig (Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais), a listed company with securities traded on the stock 

exchanges of São Paulo, New York and Madrid, as per CVM Instruction 358 of January 3, 2002, as 

amended, hereby reports to the Brazilian Securities Commission (CVM), the São Paulo Stock Exchange 

(BM&F Bovespa S.A.) and the market as follows: 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Today the Brazilian  electricity  regulator, Aneel, posted on its website its Infringement 

Notice 0018/2018 – SFE, advising of the opening of administrative proceedings against 

Cemig Distribuição S.A. (‘Cemig D’), for alleged non-compliance in calculation of the 

service outage indicators DEC (duration) and FEC (frequency) for the year 2016. 

 

The notice orders Cemig to recalculate these two indicators, and applies a fine totaling   

R$ 12,495,000.80 (twelve million, four hundred ninety five thousand Reais and eighty 

centavos), with deadline for compliance 30 days after final judgment in any 

administrative appeal. 

 

Cemig will lodge an administrative appeal, since it believes that it calculates the DEC 

and FEC indicators correctly.   

 

 

Belo Horizonte, July 2, 2018. 

 

 

Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


